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Westinghouse Commercial Nuclear ['4*gs sc 29250
Electric Corporation Fuel Division a nc2810

NRC-93-041

December 21,1993

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
A1TN: Mr. Douglas M. Collins, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
101 Marietta S:.reet, NW, Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323-0199

Dear Mr. Collins:

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF INSPECTION REPORT NO. 70-1151/93-10

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated December 17,1993, referring to the routine
inspection of our facility's nuclear criticality safety program by your Mr. Craig Bassett on
November 15-19, 1993.

Sincerely,

WESTINGIlOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION

$$ &D
C. F. Sanders, Manager
Nuc1 car Materials Management & Product Records
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